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Dear Sirs 
 
National Grid – Yorkshire Green Project 
Adequacy of Consultation 
 
Thank you for your letter dated 16 November 2022 regarding the above. Please accept this response 
on behalf of both Selby District Council and North Yorkshire County Council (the Authorities).  
 
The consultation report provided is accurate and the Authorities consider the consultation activity to 
be adequate and sufficient for the scale of the project.  
 
The project team first made contact with the Authorities about the project in December of 2020 and 
communication with officers has been good throughout the pre-application process. The Authorities 
are in the process of completing a Planning Performance Agreement with the applicant and have 
worked together on the basis that the emerging PPA was in place whilst it has been finalised.   
 
If you have any queries please contact Michael Reynolds on the above details.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Michael Reynolds 
Senior Policy Officer (Infrastructure)  
North Yorkshire County Council 
 
 
 
 
 

The Planning Inspectorate 
 
By Email 
YorkshireGreen@planninginspectorate.go
v.uk 
 
 
 
Our Ref: Michael Reynolds 
Your Ref:  EN020024     

 
 

  

Date: 30 November 2022 

Michael Reynolds 
Business and Environmental Services 
East Block 
County Hall 
Racecourse Lane 
Northallerton 
DL7 8AD 
 
Tel:  
 
Email: 
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